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Response to Legal Inquiries 
 
On occasion, school employees may be contacted directly by attorneys or the 
staff of an attorney.  Questions may be asked regarding the school, other school 
staff, parents, community members or students.  School employees should not 
respond to such inquiries without first seeking authorization from the Office of 
Education.  When served with a subpoena regarding school-related incidents or 
information, school employees shall immediately contact the Office of Education 
for assistance with the response. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


